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Background
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Location: District 5
Funding: 2017 Bond

 As part of the voter approved 2017 Bond
Program, $5.0 Million was allocated to
reconstruct and widen Lone Star Boulevard with
leveraged funding.

 Initial partner withdrew from commitment, and
after several unsuccessful attempts to engage a
new partner, staff recommends the cancellation
of this project and reallocation of remaining
funds to the following projects:

o Probandt Street (S Alamo Street to US Hwy 90)
o District 5 Pedestrian Mobility & Streets

Lone Star Boulevard west bound (Mission Road to Probandt)  



Funding Reallocation
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Reallocate funds from Lone Star Boulevard to two 
existing 2017 Bond Projects: 

 Probandt Street (South Alamo to US Hwy 90)
o Project under design to comply with TxDOT Standards

 District 5 Pedestrian Mobility & Streets
o Additional pedestrian improvements



Recommendation
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Approval of an ordinance authorizing the project cancellation and
reallocation of $4,937,343 from the 2017 Bond Proposition Lone Star
Boulevard Area Streets Project to the following projects:

Project Name Amount
Probandt Street (South Alamo Street to US Hwy 90) $4,000,000
District 5 Pedestrian Mobility & Streets $937,343
Total $4,937,343
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